FEMA November 21, 2008

..... “During the course of preparing the countywide FIS report and FIRM, we added
or modified Base (1-percent-annual-chance) Flood Elevations (BFEs) where
appropriate. Additionally, new hydrologic and hydraulic study information has
been incorporated for various stream reaches throughout the county. Therefore,
FEMA will initiate a statutory 90-day appeal period for the new or modified BFEs.
During this time, community officials and interested parties may submit scientific
or technical information that would serve to refute the proposed base flood
elevations presented in the revised FIS report and maps. Notification of this
appeal period will also appear in your local newspaper.”

For appeals and submittal of technical information please contact:

Keith Putnam, Planning and Building Administrator
15 North Paint Street, Suite 201

Chillicothe, Ohio 45601

Phone: 740-773-7200

Fax: 740-773-5124

Email: rosscopb@bright.net



